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Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our ‘Curious Confectionery’ cross curricular topic, our Year 5 students will be 

taking part in a Roald Dahl WOW Week. To share this experience with you, we would like 

to invite you to join us for a Roald Dahl Celebration afternoon. This will take place on 

Friday 14th December from 2.30pm - 4.00pm in the Etonbury Juniors block. You will get 

the opportunity to explore the variety of work and experiences that the students have 

enjoyed throughout their term at Etonbury Academy.  

Once you enter our magical World of Dahl, you will be immersed in the imagination of 

the Year 5 students and how they have interpreted the stories of Dahl.  

Please complete Google Form by clicking on the link below to indicate your attendance. 

If are intending to come after school, we are more than happy to keep students behind 

until you arrive.  

https://goo.gl/forms/kA5AQJc69c8E6GWD2  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the Friday 14th December. 

Kind regards 

       

Mrs T Smyth   Mrs T McGuire 

Head of Year 5  Head of KS2 
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